
 

Dear Colleague, 

 

 

 

Since the beginning of April, Bérangère Deschamps (University of Grenoble Alpes - France) and Céline 

Barrédy (University of Paris Nanterre) are Editor-in-Chief of the Revue de l'Entrepreneuriat. They are 

closely supported by Hedi Yezza (EDC Paris) in the role of editorial secretary. The Revue de 

l'Entrepreneuriat is ranked 2 by FNEGE, the French Ranking of Management Science reviews and 

journals.  

The team is extended to associate editors: Andrea Calabro (IPAG - France), Benoit Demil (University 

of Lille - France), Cécile Fonrouge (University of Quebec at Trois-Rivières - Canada), Anaïs Hamelin 

(University of Strasbourg - France), Martine Hlady-Rispal (University of Limoges - France), Vincent 

Lefebvre (AUDENCIA School of Business - France), Nathalie Schieb-Bienfait (University of Nantes - 

France). 

The tenure (2020-2023) is based on a program of projects the editorial team aims to implement: 

# The first of these concerns is the implementation of an online process of Submissions and 

evaluations: https://www.editorialmanager.com/entrepreneuriat/ 

# We also wish the journal to become fully bilingual. Articles in English are welcome. For all accepted 

articles, authors will be asked to provide a translation into English or French, as the case may be, in 

order to increase the international visibility of the research in entrepreneurship published in the 

Revue de l’Entrepreneuriat. In this perspective, the guidelines for authors and reviewers have evolved 

to be consistent with international standards. They are available on the platform, in French and in 

English. 

# The third concerns the duration of the evaluation process, which we want to be short, maximum a 

year, after the first submission of an article. 

# To this is added the recognition that we aim to bring to the evaluators who contribute to the 

proper functioning of the journal, by various actions in their favor (price of the best evaluator, 

nomination of the evaluators of the year on the website of the Journal). We wish to continue the 

work of promoting the Revue de l’Entrepreneuriat in national and international rankings. 

# Among the new actions, the editorial team plans to launch a call for special issues, annual, 

broadcast on September 15
th

 with the deadline for submission December 15
th

 of each year, whose 

intention is to select special issues which will be supported and produced the following year in the 

Revue de l’Entrepreneuriat.  

# Finally, we wish to create a place of exchange around the review by writing a quarterly 

"newsletter" whose vocation is to keep the community informed of our actions under the review, but 

also of the links that can be develop with other places of scientific production dedicated to 

entrepreneurship, in particular the AEI. 

We thank you in advance for your contribution to the Entrepreneurship Review as authors and / or 

evaluators. 



The editors-in-chief, 

Bérangère Deschamps & Céline Barrédy 


